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20th October 2023  

Year 4 Sleepover 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to confirm that we have organised a sleepover at school for Year 4 children.  As part of our 
explorer’s topic we will be survivors of a plane crash who will be learning how to navigate by the stars and identify 
potentially dangerous creatures. 
 
The sleepover will be on Friday 17th November.  Children attending should be picked up from school at the usual 
time, returning at 4:30pm in their own clothes.  They will need to bring pyjamas, a washbag including a toothbrush 
and toothpaste, and a sleeping bag or quilt.  They may also bring a sleeping mat and a pillow. Any airbeds should 
be brought to school already inflated. Children will be sleeping on the floor in either the hall or the music room 
and will be responsible for looking after anything they bring with them.  Soft toys are also welcome but please 
limit this to one per child (and possibly not an absolute favourite just in case). 
 
We will provide a basic survivors dinner, catering for any specific dietary needs, but should you have any concerns 
about this please contact us via email.  Children should not bring their own food unless it has been discussed and 
agreed with a teacher.  This also includes sweets or snacks- please do not pack any ‘midnight treats’ as these will 
be collected by staff and returned when they are picked up. 
 
We would hope that all children will stay over to enjoy this experience as fully as possible, but any children not 
wanting to stay can still join in on the Friday night and be picked up at 9pm. School adults will be staying overnight 
with the children and we ask that they are picked up by 7:30am on the Saturday morning.  We will not be providing 
breakfast. 
 
In order to offer this trip, we need to ask for a voluntary contribution from each child of £10.00. This price covers 
the experiences we have booked and the cost of the food we will provide.   
 
We are very excited at being able to give this opportunity to our children and feel strongly they will all benefit 
from this experience.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Gemma Collins & Niamh Connolly 
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Year 4 Sleepover 

 
Name of child: _____________________________________________ 
 
[  ] I have made the £10.00 payment via Squid 
 
 
[  ] OVERNIGHT:  I give permission for my child to stay overnight and will pick up my child between 7:00am 
and 7:30am on Saturday 18th November 
 
OR 
 
[  ] EVENING ONLY:  I give permission for my child to attend the evening only on Friday 17th November. I 
will collect my child at 9pm from the front pedestrian gate.  
 
 
[  ] My child requires a regular medication in the evening/overnight (details below please):  
 
Medication Details:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed ______________________________________  (Parent / Carer) 
 
  
 

 

 


